
 

 

VIA FACEBOOK, SWLSB WEBSITE 

 AND E-MAIL  

October 19, 2015          

 

 

Subject: Strike Actions – October 26 and 29, 2015  

 

 

Dear parents and guardians, 

 

Please be informed that the four unions of the different levels of employees (teachers, support staff 

caretakers and non-teaching professionals) of the Sir Wilfrid Laurier School Board have submitted 

their formal notices of strike dates : 
 

 

Monday, October 26 & 

Thursday, October 29 

 

During these strike days, picketing may occur in front of our schools and centres. For safety and 

security reasons, all schools, centres and daycares will be closed on October, 26 and 

October 29. 

 

We will keep you informed as official information is confirmed to us regarding any future actions.  

 

Should you have questions, please contact your school principal.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Stephanie Vucko    

Director General  

 

 


